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Terms and Conditions

Visa Dine and Save 

Promo Offer : Enjoy up to 20% off your bill at participating restaurants.

Promo Period : valid until 30 September 2024

Redemption Instruction :  

From now till 30 Sep 2024, enjoy up to 20% off total bill* when you pay with your 
HSBC Visa Credit Card and quote "Dine and Save with Visa - up to 20% off" at any 
participating restaurants. Savings can be enjoyed not just in your home market, but 
as you travel abroad too. No minimum spend required. *Not stackable with other 
promotions or discounts. For list of participating restaurants, please visit 
dineandsave.visa.com. 

Terms and Conditions :  

 The offers under the Dine and Save with Visa program ("Dining Offers") are valid 
from 1 July 2023 to 30 Sep 2024 (both dates inclusive) ("Offer Period"). 

 The Dining Offers are a benefit available at selected restaurants ("Participating 
Restaurants") in Singapore, Malaysia, Thailand, Hong Kong, Taiwan, Korea, 
Indonesia, Philippines, Vietnam and India. For the full list of Participating 
Restaurants and their locations, please visit the respective links above. 

 All existing principal and supplementary cardholders ("Cardholder") of valid Visa 
consumer and commercial credit, debit or prepaid cards ("Eligible Card") are 
eligible for the Dining Offers. 

 Cardholders are eligible to receive up to 20% discount on their total bill at 
Participating Restaurants when they make pyaments for dining-in at the 
Participating Restaurants with an Eligible card.  

 There is no restriction of on the number of visits that can be made by a 
Cardholder to each Participating Restaurant during the Offer Period for a Dining 
Offer, provided that for each visit, the Cardholder will be able to enjoy the 
Dining Offer only once.  

 The Dining Offers cannot be exchanged for cash or other services, products or 
discounts. 

 The Dining Offers are non-transferrable and cannot be used in conjunction with 
other discounts or promotions happening at the same time. The Dining Offer 
may not be valid on blackout dates indicated by Participating Restaurants. 
Please check directly with the Participating Restaurants for any blackout dates 
they may have. 
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 The terms and conditions of each Participating Restaurant for the Dining Offers 
may vary. 


